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March 13, 2014 
 
 
 
Brent A. Blanchard 
Blanchard Legal Solutions, PC 
321 North Mall Drive, Suite R201 
St. George, UT 84790-7361 
 
 
Re:  Bumblebee Water System, Inc. 
        Acknowledgment of Amended By-Laws, and reminder concerning open tariff docket;  
        Docket Nos. 13-2567-01 and 13-2567-T01 
 
 
Dear Mr. Blanchard: 
 
  As you are aware, the Commission issued a Report and Order on January 2, 2014 
(“Commission Order”), approving a certificate of public convenience and necessity (Certificate 
No. 2567) in Docket No. 13-2567-01. The Commission’s Report and Order also instructs the 
Company to provide a copy of its amended bylaws to the Division. On March 5, 2014, the 
Division notified the Commission that it had received a copy of the Company’s amended bylaws. 
Accordingly, the Commission acknowledges Bumblebee Water System, Inc.’s satisfaction of this 
part of the Commission’s Order. 
 
  The Commission’s Order also states: “As of the date of this order, the Company’s 
tariff filed in Docket No. 13-2567-T01 is suspended until the Commission issues a final order 
after a hearing is held.” Please note that this suspension is still in place. Further, as noted in the 
Division’s March 5, 2014, memo filed with the Commission, the Division is unable to make a 
recommendation concerning the pending tariff until the Company responds to the outstanding 
discovery requests from the Division, which the Division notes have gone unanswered for over 
100 days. Please be advised that the Company is not allowed to provide water service to the 
general public until its tariff is approved by the Commission. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#251422 

 
 
 
cc:  Brent A. Blanchard, blanchardlaw1@gmail.com, blanchardlaw1@yahoo.com 
       Patricia Schmid, Assistant Attorney General, Counsel for the Division of Public Utilities 
       Justin Jetter, Assistant Attorney General, Counsel for the Division of Public Utilities 
       Division of Public Utilities 
       Office of Consumer Services
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